
To whom it may concern, 
I strongly oppose Senate Bill 941, as it’s a useless attempt to control gun violence. What it is in 
truth is another senseless, misguided attack on the rights and liberties of Oregon’s law-abiding 
citizens, and will do nothing to prevent evil people from doing what they do. Please do 
not believe the lies and false facts the anti-gun community is spreading to support this bill. 
Everyone knows that criminals do not follow the rules, and will acquire and use guns in anyway 
they want. Criminals DO NOT, and WILL NOT register their guns, and no law you pass will 
change that. The real focus should be on preventing those who are mentally unstable 
from hurting anyone, including themselves. This bill will not accomplish that.  
 
If you see this bill as anything but a wolf in sheep’s clothing, you are either naïve, or are in fact 
one of the evil tyrants that are trying to disarm this great country.  I see it as a stepping stone 
towards unlawful gun confiscation, and a further crippling of the law-abiding public. This bill is 
dangerous, unconstitutional, and a threat to any free man or woman in Oregon that wishes to 
defend themselves against the crazy, evil predators that want to do harm to them, their 
families, or their fellow citizens.  
 
-Geoff R. Denke 
Medford, OR 
protective father; USMC veteran; proud (and free) American 
 


